
 
 

CRA NEWSLETTER, 12-19-2016 

 

ORFF Holiday Performances  

Parents, please join us for our ORFF Music class performance this week on Wednesday, 

December 21
st
.  1

st
 – 3

rd
 grade classes will perform 9:00-9:45.  4

th
 – 6

th
 grade classes will perform 

10:15-11:00.  Marilee Evans, ORFF music teacher requests that the students wear red uniform 

shirts that day.  If they don’t have red, then a white uniform shirt would be great.  Students will 

perform for each other on Tuesday, and if students can wear a red or white shirt that day as 

well, it would be appreciated.  If students only have one red shirt, Wednesday is the day to wear 

it.   

 
Preschool Registration for Canyon Prep Academy 
       Registration for Canyon Prep Academy will be held in January.  If you are interested in 
having your 4 year old child attend a wonderful preschool, please attend the Registration Open 
House on Friday, January 27th, 8:30-10:00 a.m. in room 3 at CRA.  Applicants are accepted on a 
first come, first served basis.  A $35 registration fee is due at the time of registration. 

       CPA preschool is held Monday–Thursday, 8:30-11:15 a.m..  Tuition is $225.00 per 
month.  For more information, please check out Canyon Prep Academy Preschool on our  
website. 

 

 
 

Lost & Found 

The picture above shows some of the many items in our Lost & Found.  Before you go out 

and buy a new coat or new pair of boots, etc. for your child, please come over and check 

out our Lost & Found.  We have three laundry baskets that are overflowing with coats, 

hats, gloves, sweatshirts, water bottles – items of every kind, size and color!  If your child 

is missing any type of item, please come over and see if we have what you’re looking for.   

We will keep these items until the middle of January, and then if not claimed, they will be 

donated to charity.    



 
After School Programs- 
Shakespeare Play Practices/Band & Orchestra After School Classes/Jump Team 
Practice 
If you have a 5th or 6th grade child that is participating in any of the following 
after school activities - Shakespeare Play, Band & Orchestra classes or the CRA 
Jump Team, please remember that we do not have an After School Care 
program this year for younger siblings. Please don’t plan on having younger 
siblings wait while your other student participates in an activity after 
school.  We do not have supervision and students are not allowed to stay on 
campus after school hours without an adult.  Thank you. 
 
THE WONDERMENT, a Children's non-profit IS HELPING BUILD A NEW EDUCATION CENTER IN KENYA 
FOR HUNDREDS OF STUDENTS IN NEED.  WILL YOU HELP Mrs. Spittler's class PROVIDE THE SUPPLIES 
NEEDED? Donations are due THIS THURSDAY, DECEMBER 22nd! Thank you!  
SUPPLIES NEEDED: 
- COLORED PENCILS & SHARPENERS 
- CRAYONS 
- GLUE STICKS 
- PAPER (WHITE & COLORED) 
- CHALK 
- PAINT SETS 
 

CALENDAR 
Wednesday, December 21: ORFF Music Holiday Performances for Parents, Multipurpose Room  

1st, 2nd & 3rd Grades: 9:00-9:45  

4th, 5th & 6th Grades: 10:15-11:00  

Thursday, December 22: Early Dismissal, 1:15 p.m.  

Friday, December 23 – Monday, January 2: Winter Holiday Break, No School 

Tuesday, January 3:  School Reconvenes after Winter Break 

 
 
 
 
 


